
 
  Notice of the meeting and agenda was posted at the Post Office and website on May 1, 2021. 

 

 

EXTRA TOWN BOARD MEETING:  May 3, 2021. 

CALL TO ORDER: 5:00 p.m. in the Civic Center by Roy Bloom, Chair. 

ATTENDANCE:  Roy Bloom, Chair; Chris Elkins, Supervisor; Jeff Hurula; Andy 

Tuttle, Clerk; Mark Jerome, Public Works Director; Five member of the public. 

ZONING REQUEST: Rick Yerhot, the agent/builder for Guy Austin requested a 

Special Use Permit for shoreland grading.  This is an “after-the-fact” permit as 

Rick has cleared the building site which exceeded the amount of soil disturbed 

on the lakeshore.  Several members of the Lake Owen Association expressed 

concern with the amount of exposed soil and the potential for runoff and 

erosion.  They also said they have a lake manager and access to grant funds to 

help with mitigate any erosion.  Tuttle had contacted County Zoning and they 

wanted Yerhot to submit a revegetation plan and have it approved by County 

Land Conservation.  Elkins and Yerhot explained that a stormwater runoff plan 

is included with a UDC permit.  Motion by Elkins, second by Hurula to 

recommend approval of the special use permit to County Zoning with the 

condition that all County and UDC rules are followed including a 

runoff/revegetation plan.  CARRIED. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:45 p.m. 


